From 7090 District RotaryHIP committee
What is a land acknowledgement?
A land acknowledgement is an expression of gratitude for the land and those whose traditional territory we reside on- honouring indigenous people who have been living and working on the land since time immemorial.

Land acknowledgements remind us of our responsibility to the land, water, air and all creation, and our responsibilities to each other. They acknowledge the caretakers before us, who have a deep connection to the land and our collective responsibility to steward the land for generations to come.

Acknowledging and expressing gratitude to the land and all creation is part of Indigenous protocol.

Why do a land acknowledgement?
When a land acknowledgement is said at the beginning of a meeting, it reminds us of our responsibilities to the land and to each other and keeps them front of mind for the meeting.  It is a reminder of our collective history and all who came before us.  It reminds us that the decisions we take today have an impact on this land, on other people both today and into the future.

The sharing of a land acknowledgement supports one of Rotary’s cornerstones, as a humanitarian organization, of building sustainable peace in communities throughout the world. When people take responsibility for relationships in their community, that change can have a global effect.
Land acknowledgements are used by colleges and universities and public gatherings on both sides of the Canada-US border and by all levels of governments in Canada. 

 Suggested Wording for District 7090 Rotary Clubs:
We acknowledge that we are situated on traditional *Anishinaabeg and Haudenosaunee* territory.  We are grateful to live, work and play on this beautiful land.       (“Ah-nish-in-nah-beg”), (“Ho-deh-no-show-nee”)
 Background
To acknowledge this traditional territory is to recognize its longer history, one predating the establishment of the earliest European colonies.  It is also to acknowledge this territory's significance for the Indigenous peoples who lived, and continue to live, upon it and whose practices and spiritualties were tied to the land and continue to develop in relationship to the territory and its other inhabitants today. This is an acknowledgement of our collective responsibility to each other and maintaining the lands for future generations.
It is suggested that clubs may want to use a land acknowledgement whenever there are public meetings.  The short version is useful for Rotary meetings or small gatherings and the acknowledgment including the Background might be used in written materials or larger gatherings. 

When hosting events, it is recommended that Indigenous People be invited to attend and having a senior representative (Chief, Elder or knowledge keeper), provide an opening prayer. This helps in a couple of ways, ensures Indigenous people are involved as part of the local community, builds relationships and by having them provide the opening prayer they will acknowledge thanksgiving in the way they want it noted. 
